
Subject:  Radio Heatherwood Presenters Newsletters 

From:  "Secretary" <Secretary@radioheatherwood > 

Date:  01/06/2003, 07:46 

To: Radio Staff 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Radio Heatherwood staff newsletters took many styles and methods of production during its publications. 

We have recreated an issue distributed by email to radio staff and also posted on the staff noticeboard. 

This newsletter originally published as above date.  

The only changes made to these emails have been the removal of personal phone numbers and email addresses. 

 

 

  

Background Story to Email:- 

News etc 01.06.2003 

 

PJ Davidson-Smith Former Secretary 
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Subject:  News etc 01.06.2003 

From:  "Secretary" <Secretary@radioheatherwood > 

Date:  01/06/2003, 07:46 

To: Radio Staff 

 

Hi Guys & Girls 

    Some news etc. 

  

Countdown to Rhapsody 

    This week in your programs don't forget that Rhapsody launches on Saturday and the new 

program schedule comes into play from Midday Saturday. 

    The program schedule leaflets are in the production area, but don't issue them until 

Wednesday. 

    There is a task to be carried out by someone to ensure the leaflets are distributed to 

every ward locker/ward between Wednesday - Saturday Morning, Any Takers. 

  

Studio Temperature 

    As you know the warm weather has finally arrived and the studio's have turned into a 

sauna. Reminders for keeping you cool. 

  

    Open all windows-Keep Curtains Drawn to prevent sun beating through the windows. 

    Turn Off all un-necessary lights. 

    Prop door open, if you are in reception. 

    

Rhapsody Additions 

    This week I have added over 80 poems to the spoken word category, which are read by 

people like Judi Dench and Michael Williams. 

  

    Patient Information trailers have two types of music background. 

  

Thankyou 

  

    This Saturday the radio station will take a quantum leap into a new era in it's 

broadcasting hours. Not since the introduction of the medium wave service, has the station 

undertaken such a radical change. 

  

    The future for the patients look's bright as we move into developing the new service. 

Whilst we have been working to be ready for this date, it's not the end of the story. Over 

the coming month's/years we will fine tune what we have and the rewards for the 

station/presenter/league will make us all, very proud to be a part of the station. 

  

    On our road to Rhapsody we are all learning new skills in program production, editing, 

computing, and awareness in styles of music. These skills have already had an effect on our 

presentation and quality of output. 

  

    The launch program schedule has exceeded my expectations, during the Sunday evening 

there will be two programs on the schedule which have been properly voice tracked. For all 

of us over the coming months the challenge will be to increase that number substantially. 

  

    At this point I would like to Thank each and everyone for their contribution towards 

Rhapsody. Thanks to Laraine for coming up with the name, Thanks to John Murphy for the 
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program schedule, Thanks to Matt for all the extra hours in assisting with the training. 

Thanks to Dave for all the CD Ripping, and a big thankyou to all for the contribution of the 

liners. 

  

    

In the words of Mr Grace From Grace Brothers " You Have All Done Very Well " 

  

Regards 

Peter J Davidson-Smith 

Radio Heatherwood & League of Friends 

Heatherwood Hospital Ascot Berks. 

www.lof-heatherwood.org.uk 

www.radioheatherwood.org.uk 

  

This electronic message contains information from League of Friends ( Inc Radio 

Heatherwood ) of Heatherwood Hospital which may be privileged or confidential. The 

information is intended to be for the use of the individual(s) or entity named above. If you 

are not the intended recipient be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of 

the contents of this information is prohibited. If you have received this electronic message 

in error, please notify us by telephone or email (to the numbers or address above) 

immediately. 
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